
 

 

 
To the team at Beaumaris Rotary 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donation this year. 
 

It was lovely to receive your surprise extra donation of $500. We send our heartfelt thanks 
to you for keeping us in your thoughts and sending your generous gift. Your contribution will 
support us in creating and sending our next container to the Sepik region in PNG inclusive of 
over 400 Mother and Baby Packs. 
 

From the team at The Highlands Foundation we thank you for your continued support on 
behalf of the mothers,  
babies and health workers in Papua New Guinea. 
 

Warm Regards 
 

Kylie Stanley 
 

Secretary, The Highlands Foundation 
 
highlandsfoundation.secretary@gmail.com 
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